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Agenda Item 1:  Antitrust Admonition
The ERCOT Antitrust Admonition and Disclaimer were read by Ed Echols, PWG Chair.  
Agenda Item 2:  COPS Meeting and PWG Agenda Review
Ed reviewed the PWG report to COPS and the agenda for today’s call. 
Agenda Item 3:  Approve 8/6 Meeting Notes
The meeting notes for the August 6, 2013 call were approved.  

Agenda Item 4:  Review 2013 Annual Validation Status
Ed stated the TDSP’s have the list of BUS NIDR ESI ID’s. The question is: should AMS (IDR) premises be added to Annual Validation?

Calvin explained that ERCOT wanted to make sure the PWG agrees to include BUS IDR premises and provided background on the AV process since AMS meters were implemented including the new RES algorithm.
Ernie stated nothing in the LPG language differentiates between BUS IDR and NIDR premises. Calvin commented RES was phased-in to minimize the number of changes.

The consensus was to include BUS IDR (AMS) premises in Annual Validation.    The due date will be changed to 9/13/2013 for the TDSP’s to provide finalized lists of BUS ESI ID’s to ERCOT.
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Send change lists of additional BUS IDR (AMS) premises. Notify TDSP contacts that an additional list will be coming.  Put together a report summarizing the BUS NIDR and IDR change numbers.

Agenda Item 5 and 6: Review Load Profiling Guide language for Quarterly Validations. Determine Consensus to Reduce Quarterly Validations to Yearly
Bill reviewed the validations specified in Section 11.3 of the Load Profiling Guide. 
Ed asked if the additional validations in LPG Section 11.3 should be performed with Annual Validation or performed separately at a different time of year.  Calvin stated ERCOT had no preference.

Ed stated COPS seemed to agree with moving the validations in LPG 11.3 to annually.

The PWG members agreed there was no benefit to continuing the validations on a quarterly basis and some of the validations could be deleted.  A consensus was formed around annual performance of these validations. 
Calvin asked if Quarterly Validations could be suspended until the LPG changes are made.  Ernie pointed-out the ZIP Code changes/additions should be kept current.  ZIP changes can be submitted at any time and risk of large ZIP changes is small.

ONCOR reviewed their process for ZIP Code changes.

The consensus was ERCOT should not suspend Quarterly Validations.

Make additional changes to the language in LPG Section 11.3 and present the changes to the next PWG call.
Agenda Item 7: Discuss Profile Code Change Date for AMS Meters
Ed provided background and asked if explicit language should be added to the Load Profiling Guide. Ed said he would not expect current TDSP processes to change.  The consensus was no change to the Load Profiling Guide.
Next PWG Meeting
The next PWG call via WebEx is scheduled for September 20, 2013 at 9:00 a.m.  The agenda and WebEx information will be posted to the meeting page on ercot.com.
If someone would like to propose an item for consideration by the PWG, please submit these items to Ed Echols (Edwin.Echols@oncor.com).
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